
 

   
 

August 12, 2025 
 
Hi Families, 
 
We are pleased to announce the opening of registration for our Beacon After School for youth in 
Grades K-8. The online portal should now be open. We are looking forward to working with you 
and the families this year to ensure an engaging and enriching learning experience for all. The 
program is currently scheduled to begin on Monday, September 15 and operate daily M-F, 
2:30pm-6:00pm. Participants are required to attend at least three (3) full days. Registration and 
enrollment is guided by our capacity. We have limited space, so we encourage families to register 
as soon as possible. Preference will be given to our year-long returning family members who 
pre-register. 
 
For Grades K-5, we are scheduled to pick-up participants (pending enrollment) from PS9, PS75, 
PS84, PS163, PS166, and PS333. Others and Middle School youth must make their own 
arrangements to arrive at the school. 
 
Please Register online at discoverDYCD: 

1. https://discoverdycd.dycdconnect.nyc 
2. Search Programs or enter our pin: BEA-26895; continue and complete all information. 
3. To register, you will have to log in or create a new log in 
4. Download and complete health form (dated within one (1) year) *attached 
5. If you have issues accessing the online portal, you may obtain and submit a paper 

registration package from our office (B2) or email (Office Manager, Angelica Gomez, 
agomez@goddard.org, and copy Roy Baptiste rbaptiste@goddard.org and Chantel 
Roberson (croberson@goddard.org). 

 
We will begin enrolling (accepting) registered participants in early September up to our capacity 
and grade bands. Families will be notified about acceptance and additional information will be 
sent out at this time. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, Roy Baptiste, MS. Ed. Program Director rbaptiste@goddard.org 
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